
NO CAP
EVERYTHING YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT SAP

Ready to start Fall 2022
If you have decided to shake up your classes for the 
Spring Semester, make sure you are staying eligible 
for student aid. 

Join us for the NO CAP 
Everything you need to know 
about SAP
March 17, 2022
12:30PM – 01:30PM

PERRY LIBRARY
LEARNING COMMON CONFERENCE
ROOM 1301

Did You Know?
If you decide to withdraw or drop a class, you should 
contact the financial aid office to make sure you are 
still meeting the credits requirement to maintain 
satisfactory academic progress (SAP). SAP is a 
requirement to remain eligible for federal student 
aid. Will you be meeting the SAP standards for the 
Fall Semester? 


